
With the help of business owners with disabilities, business 
experts, and several VR and Tribal VR program staff, we developed 
a website to assist people with disabilities in exploring and 
preparing for self-employment. Although the website was designed 
for consumers of VR services, it is appropriate for anyone thinking 
about starting their own business.

The website includes information and worksheets to help new 
business owners navigate business planning and start-up 
activities. It also includes print-only versions of all information and 
accessible worksheets that can be downloaded for future use.

Check out the guide at
www.VRSelfEmploymentGuide.org

For more information, contact
Catherine.ipsen@mso.umt.edu

https://vrselfemploymentguide.org/

